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25th April 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I hope that you enjoyed the Easter break and the lovely weather.  

 

We are delighted to share that Mr Russell has been appointed as headteacher, to 

another school within our Trust, starting from September 2022.  

 

A newly appointed headteacher, Ms Hannah Holgate, will be joining the Ankermoor 

family at this point in readiness for the new academic year. She is an experienced 

leader who has relocated from Norfolk. Governors were involved in the 

appointment and will ensure that there are plenty of opportunities between now and 

the end of the summer for parents and children to meet Ms Holgate. She is very 

excited about coming to work in Tamworth and will partner Mr Russell to ensure 

that there is a smooth handover.  

 

Furthermore, Mr Russell will continue to lead the school forward with Ankermoor 

staff until he joins his next school. We wish him well and appreciate everything that 

he has done for the Ankermoor children and their families. 

 

 

Kindest regards always, 

 

 

Maria Hamblin (CEO) 
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